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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 3 – Visit to Nantwich Museum – Thursday 27th June 2024  
 
Year 3 are going to visit Nantwich Museum on Thursday 27th June to learn about The Battle of 
Nantwich and its effect on the English Civil War. 
  
The children will be walked there and back by the school staff. We will be going during the 
school day, so please do the usual drop offs and pick-ups. Packed lunches will be required (in a 
disposable bag with a disposable drink). If you require a school packed lunch, please let us 
know by Monday 10th June via the survey on School Spider. School uniform is to be worn with 
suitable footwear and waterproof clothing in case of inclement weather. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.95 per child. This covers admission to the 
museum and our expert guides for the day. Please make payment and give consent by Friday 
21st June 2024. Payment can be made via www.parentpay.com 
 
We will need some parental help on the day so if you are available to come along on the day, 
please contact me directly. 
 
Please contact Mrs Price in confidence in case of difficulty concerning payment.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Pownall 
Class 3 Teacher 
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